
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
April 16, 2024 

*** Media Release *** 
County Clerk Jamie Romeo Brings Mobile DMV Unit 

to Cameron Community Ministries 
(Rochester NY) – The Monroe County Mobile DMV Unit visited the Cameron 
Community Ministries on Tuesday April 16th, expanding on County Clerk Jamie Romeo’s 
commitment to bringing Mobile DMV services to local communities that need it the most. 
 
“The Mobile DMV Unit is a powerful tool to expand access and provide opportunities to 
residents who may struggle to visit a brick and mortar DMV,” according to Monroe County 
Clerk Jamie Romeo. “Cameron Community Ministries is a long-standing community 
leader and the County Clerk’s Office is proud to collaborate with them. Access to a valid 
NYS ID is essential for so many aspects of daily life, and we are thankful for this new 
partnership that brings these resources to communities that need them.”  
 
"Cameron is pleased to be a part of the collaboration with the County Clerk's office to 
bring The Mobile DMV unit to the Lyell-Otis neighborhood,” said Cameron Community 
Ministries Executive Director Olivia Kassoum-Amadou. “Barriers to transportation are 
reduced when Monroe County residents can access services in the communities where 
they reside. A valid NYS ID is necessary for every facet of an individual's life and we are 
pleased to provide this service at Cameron." 
 

Visit https://www.monroecounty.gov/dmv-mobile to see hours and locations for 
recurring monthly Mobile DMV’s in Brockport, Ogden, East Rochester, and the 

IBERO Community Center. 
 

If you have questions or need more information please contact our communications 
officer Katelyn at mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov 
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